
 

The Parish of South Beddington & Roundshaw 

14th September 2025 – Safeguarding Sunday 

Open Doors – Open Hearts – Open Minds 

Check out our website:  http://tiny.cc/sbrparish  

 

 

 

Today we mark Safeguarding Sunday.  It is fabulous to have two Parish 
Safeguarding Officers, Sally Page and Jenina Namweru who will be 
commissioned/re-commissioned in their roles today.  Please pray for them both. 

New members welcome for Bible Study every Wednesday at SPC from 11.30.  A 
relaxed group meeting after the mass (10.30) and sharing a light lunch.  

Have you got questions about the challenges facing migrants and refugees?  Join 
an online Q&A session with Praxis:  Migrants and Immigration on Thurs 18th Sept 
from 6-7pm.  Email Mthr Berni for link (as it’s too long to paste here!) 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to the Holy Land with St George’s College in Jerusalem from 
23-31 January 2026. Cost circa £2k. Expressions of  interest by 30 September to: 
(Hannah.Nightingale@southwark.anglican.org)    

Join Y Pray - the World Day of Prayer on Saturday 25 October 9-11.30 - A Women 
led, Global Ecumenical Movement - Creative Prayer, with Coffee and Cake 
Wallington Baptist Church, Queens Road/Parkgate Road, Wallington, SM6 OAG. £5 
per person. Sign up: janandgeoffstone@gmail.com 07802527336, 020 8669 9766  

New at Thursday Open Church, 9.30-11.30 at SMC – Knit, Wrap and Chat – come 
join with others to help prepare for our Christmas Festival.  Each Thursday sessions 
led by Julie, with all gifts and talents welcome including knitting and wrapping! 

Jubilee: The Diocese Justice, Peace and Integrity of Creation Conference. Saturday 
8th November 10-4 at St John’s Church, Waterloo.   Focus on Social Action and Social 
Justice with speakers and workshops to inspire, challenge and encourage.  Lunch 
provided.  Earlybird tickets £10  https@//JPICConference2025.eventbrite.co.uk 

International Lounge at St Pauls.  Starting in Sept there will be a themed gathering 
in partnership with our new friends from UK Welcomes Refugees.  26 Sept - Mid' 
Autumn Festival - 31 Oct - Hallowtide Fun - 28 Nov Mental Wellbeing and Creativity.  
Each day will include cultural adventures with foods/games and conversation!  
Come be with our friends new and old from 9.30-1.30 (or any part there of). 

Relaxation and Sharing Circle for Women on Friday 17th October 12-2pm at SPC.  In 
partnership with our friends at UK Welcomes Refugee.  Come and experience deep 
restoration with effortless Yoga Nidra meditation.  Connect with other women in a 
safe and friendly space.  Sign up here:  https://www.reconnectionrest.org/uk-hk 

Rhythms of Rest – we are offering in partnership with Sutton Women Centre a 
series of healing circles and sound baths.  Tuesday evenings once a month Sept 
30th/Oct 28th/Nov25th/ Dec16th 7.30-9.30.  Sign up here: info@suttonwomen.co.uk.   

Show In a Day Saturday 20th September – 2 course meal included.  Bring your own 
drinks and snacks. £25 per ticket. Contact Julie 07813 334512   

Diary Dates 
Sun 14th Safeguarding Sunday and Panto 
Rehearsals start at SMC 1-6pm 
Sat 20th – Show in a Day at the Centre 
Sun 21st – Choral Evensong 6pm 
Tues 23rd Dymond House Service 2pm 
Fri 26th 9.30-1.30 International Lounge 
@SPC 
Sat 27th – Group study – CYP foundation 
Sun 28th – Patronal Festival @SMC 
(parish together) 
Sat 4th, 4-5 – Family Autumn Sing-a-
Long @SMC with Valerie 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Details 
Parish Priest:   

• Mthr Berni 07502 411918  
Admin: 

• Julie Goldsmith 07813 334512 
Church Wardens:  

• Paul Goldsmith 07813 334513 

• Jill Forbes 07922 173379 / 020 
8647 7933 (SPC) 

• Jennie Nash 07800 572852 (SPC 
Safeguarding: 
+ Sally Page @SPC 020 8647 9567 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Susan and 
Elliott married at St Michael and 
All Angel’s Church on Saturday 

6th September 2025 

                      St Paul’s Church                                           St Michael’s Church  
     Mass: Sundays 8.30 and Wednesdays 10.30                    Mass:  Sundays 10.30 
    Bible Study & simple lunch Weds at 11.30              Morning Prayers 8 Mon to Thur 
Lunch Club Mon 11.30 / Drop in Fri 9.30-12.30   Place of Welcome: Tue/Thur/Fri/Sat 
       The Thursday Club – 10.30-12.30                               Choir Practice Thurs 7pm 

                                                                      

Please pray for:  Bishop Martin as 
he visits the Holy Lands 

All sick in body, mind or spirit.   
Hugh, the Bellot Family, Edna, 
Maryam, Margaret, Daphne, 
Stephen, Jacqui.  

For all heading to university 
especially Barney and Nora.  For 
children across the world who have 
no free access to education. 

For the Yemen, Sth Sudan, the Holy 
Lands especially the people of Gazan 
and the West Bank, Ukraine, Russia.  

Birthdays: Paul Goldsmith (14th),  

Year’s Mind: Aaron Mubiru (15th 
Mike Davey (20th) 
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